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Message from Chamber Director
Dorothy Carter

This has been a busy first six months
in our new location. We have found
such joy and excitement in our new
location. We had three Ribbon
Cuttings in April: 4/10 The Floating
Petal, 4/19 UBTECH Titan Support
Center, and 4/22 our wonderful New
Roosevelt Library. We also hosted
our RBA (Roosevelt Business
Alliance) meeting on April 11th where
we hosted Lousie Santillanes from
Active Re-Entry, Andrew Kraft API

President, and Aaron Brown
Roosevelt City Recreation Director as
our guest speakers. We also
attended the Oil Gas and Mining
Collaborative Meeting on 4/13.

May found us ever more busy with
May 1st Ribbon Cutting for Mystic
Cubby, and our very own Open
House Ribbon Cutting for our new
location on May 24th. We had
approximately 100 from our
communities that stopped in to have



lunch with us and wish us well. We
held our RBA meeting on May 9th
with Keith Heaton, Seven County
Coalition presenting on what is
currently happening with the
Coalition. As promised we are
bringing in training to help our small
businesses. Our first one was 5/17 at
our new office called Basic Social
Media Training or Social Media 101.
This trainer is amazing. Thank you
Kyson Snow for your knowledge and
your expertise. He works for Uintah
Basin Healthcare Marketing Manager,
DVS. We had a great group of 16 who
attended. At the end of this training
they asked that we hold more, so be
watching for new training dates yet to
come. On May 18th we attended the
Vernal Area Chamber of Commerce
74th Annual Meeting and Awards
Dinner.

June hasn’t slowed down and it
keeps us running to keep up with all
that our communities are doing. In
June we hosted RBA at the New
Roosevelt Library and heard from
Lori Haslem from GOED who
delivered information on some grants
and possible programs that will help
our businesses in the basin. Lezlee
Whiting from Custom Fit presented
her program that pays 40% of all
training that our businesses have to
do and went through how easy it is to
be reimbursed for your training.
Don’t forget to sign up with her the
first of July. Cade Kowallis presented
on the Chambers new website and

the benefits that as a business owner
it will bring to you.

https://www.chambercommerceservi
ngduchesnecounty.org/

We are very proud and excited about
the progress we are making with
bringing new goals and forward
thinking ideas to the chamber. We
want to always be serving our
communities and businesses to the
best of our ability. If you have any
suggestions please feel free to send
them to us.

Contact information:

Chamber of Commerce

Serving Duchesne County

310 South Main Street

Roosevelt, Utah 84066
(435)722-5550
dorothy@uintabasin.org

Cell: (435)820-4807

FACEBOOKS: ROOSEVELT
BUSINESS ALLIANCE AND
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE SERVING
DUCHESNE COUNTY



Andrew Kraft, President of API
introduced why and when APl was
established and the importance of
this wonderful non profit
organization.

ROOSEVELT
BUSINESS
ALLIANCE
2023

Lousie Santillanes introduced the
non profit organization that assists
members of our community to remain
and function in the home. The
organization is Active ReEntry and
will have a designated person for just
Duchesne County in July.

Aaron Brown, Roosevelt City
Recreation Director gave us exciting
news of all the new recreational
projects that are underway so keep
your eyes peeled for new adventures.



Keith Heaton Executive Director
Seven County Infrastructure Coalition presented on what the coalition is doing for the 7

counties that it represents as well as the progress on the Uintah Basin Railroad.

L Lori Haslem Outreach Manager presented on new grants
and programs that will be available come Jul 1, 2023 .

f sx® Governor's Office of
~2/J Economic Opportunity

\ Lezlee Whiting from UBTECH CUSTOM FIT presented on
the tralnmg dollars that are available to all of our local businesses.

Cade Kowallis Joel Brown Lisa McKenna
Introduced New website Senator Lee’s office Introduced our

For our Chamber of Commerce “Where’s Greyson”



CHAMBER OF COMMERCE SERVING DUCHESNE COUNTY
SECOND BUSINESS TRAINING SESSION

KYSON SNOW ON SOCIAL MEDIA BASIC
TRAINING AND HE HAS AGREED TO CONTINUE THIS TRAINING IN THE FUTURE.

BASIC SOCIAL MEDIA
INSTRUCTION MORE TO COME.
WATCH OUR FACEBOOK AND

EMAILS FOR MORE DETAILS.

MORE TO COME
LET US KNOW WHAT YOU
NEED AND WANT.
Cell: (435)820-4807

dorothy@uintabasin.org  (435)722-5550



JULY EVENTS
IN DUCHESNE COUNTY

JULY 2023
Chamber summer family fun with
“Where’s Greyson” ends 7/31
Altamont LongHorn Days 7/15 to 7/22
UBIC VENDOR APPLICATIONS (ubic.info)

DUCHESNE COUNTY FAIR AUG. 8TH TO 13TH
Ballin’ 4 Burklee July 8,2023 Constitution Park






SEPTEMBER 2023

TO BE ANNOUNCED CHAMBER LUNCHE
SEPTEMBER 27TH



CHAMBER OF COMMERCE SERVING

DUCHESNE COUNTY BUSINESSES AND

COMMUNITY
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE RIBBON CUTTING EVENTS

Mystic Cub
Ribbon Cutting
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CHAMBER OF COMMERCE LUNCHEON AND RIBBON CUTTING
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LDELSCO NORTHEASTERN COUNSELING CENTER
NORTHWEST *Prometing Bshavioral Hastth im the Cinlal Basin

**To have your community information in our next newsletter we
will need it by September 15th, 2023. dorothy@uintabasin.org



